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Schedule for Week: 
 Elite and AGA will practice 4-6pm on Thursday. All other 
practices will remain the same. 
 

Divisionals Sign-up and Eligibility: 
 The Divisional meet is open for registration. Please look over the 
attached eligibility report to see if your swimmer is eligible to attend. Only 
those swimmers with a cut may attend.  
 Also attached is the meet packet that lists which day each events 
are on. Please look over that so you can plan accordingly. 

 

No Intersquad Meet This Block: 
 Due to there not being a break this block and multiple 
championship meets, there will not be a intersquad meet this block. 
 

 

Last Chance Splash: 
 We will once again be hosting the Last Chance Splash on Feb 
25th! This is a one-day 2hr meet for those who need to a get a last-
minute cut before Divisionals or State. More details regarding this meet 
will be sent once the meet is posted. 
 

 

Volunteers Needed to Run Meets: 
 We are looking for volunteers who would be interested in learning 
how to run a meet. As we look to host more meets there is a need to have 
more volunteers who are knowledgeable in running the Daktronics 
machine and meet manager.  
 If you are interested in learning, please reach out to Coach 
Garrett. 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

• Elite and AGA practice 4-6 
on Thursday. 

• Div eligibility report attached. 

• No inter-squad meet this 
block. 

• Last Chance Splash at end 
of month. 
 
 

 

 

 UPCOMING DATES 

 

• Last Chance Splash (Feb 
25th) 

• Divisionals (Mar 1st – 3rd) 


